PTSA General Membership Meeting Tuesday, January 8, 2019 6:45pm Committee Reports

CAPSA - Grace Wang

- 1. Celebrating Lunar New Year on 1/28/2019 at MHHS. Programs including holiday decoration, lunch for teachers, etc.
- 2. Any suggestion is welcome. This is a half day. Do you think it would be a good idea to have treats for students as well?
- 3. Any interest from other groups who celebrate Lunar New Year?

After-Prom - Caroline Bodziak & Laura Munns

- 1. Still looking for someone to assist Lisa Solomon with Sponsorships and Social Media.
- 2. Logo Contest will run Jan. 14 Feb. 8. Winner announced by Feb. 15.
- 3. Sponsorships \$1,000 level will receive promotional banner like Viking Backers sponsors.

Glory Days - Laura Munns.

Guidance Volunteers - Srini Gorantla

Hospitality - Terri Gainey, Erin Lanthier

K-cup donations will be requested from our families in early February with a delivery to staff in late February.

Loyalty Programs - Jennifer Hopkins

Membership - Trish Ververs, Nhung Tran

New totals: 849 members, \$12760 collected in memberships dues.

Membership cards and student directories will be distributed in January.

Mulch Sale - Mary Pearce

Jason Bashura taking over next year!

We are considering offering black mulch in addition to our regular brown hardwood.

Reflections - Steven Barker, Deborah Bosilovich, Kimberly Pfeiffer

2 entries submitted. Neither won at the county level.

Scholarships - Laura Munns & Amy Cargiulo

Senior Banners - Cindy Anderson

Banners will ramp up soon to be sold after Mulch.

Staff Appreciation - Sandi Miller

In December we appreciated the staff by placing KIND bars in each staff mailbox with a note attached saying, "Staff, you are one of a KIND." In the workroom a bowl of tootsie rolls were placed out for the staff with a note saying, "Staff, you're on a roll. Keep up the good work and we appreciate you." This month we will be sending out a sign up to collect tissues and hand sanitizers for the teachers. The staff will be given these items at the end of January. We are continuing to look for more restaurants that might be willing to donate a free "meal" card or a "free sandwich" card to the staff. So far we have over 60 free meal cards/sandwiches. Our hope is to collect enough so that each staff member might receive one.

Student Directory - Cindy Carrico

The Student Directories are ready! We will be passing out the Student Directories with your PTSA membership cards.

<u>Volunteer Coordinator</u> - Erin Lanthier Nothing to report

<u>Website</u> - Caroline Bodziak Look for After-Prom info to be posted momentarily.

HCDrugFree Rep Report - Sripriya Sundararajan